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November 2021

Tenant Associations’ Slate of 
Officers

During October’s Tenant Association Meetings at 
Potomac Towers and CW Brooks, nominations were 

made for election of officers.  The following were 
nominated: 

Potomac Towers:
President: Charles “Randy” Oldham
Vice Present: Mark Douglas
Treasurer: Lynnette “Lyn” Cunningham
Secretary: Gerry Mowen

CW Brooks:
President: Linda Faulder
Vice President: Phyllis Smith
Treasurer: Patricia Hoffman
Secretary: Cecelia Smith

Since nominees in all positons are running uncontested, 
according to the Bylaws, there is no need for elections 
at the November Meeting.  We congratulate our new 
officers and wish them the best of luck in their duties.

Please continue to attend the Tenant Association 
meetings and take part in your community.  Potomac 
Towers will meet on Monday November 8 @ 5:30 pm 

and the new officers will be sworn in,  CW Brooks 
will meet on Thursday November 18 @ 5 pm.  Their 
new officers will not be sworn in until their January 

meeting.

Reporting A Concern
The Report a Concern system is not monitored 
during non-business hours.  When reporting a 

concern please keep this in mind.  Complaints of 
current or ongoing disturbances after business hours 
need to be directed to the Security Supervisor @ 301-
730-2096.  If you are unable to contact Security after 

shift hours, please contact the Hagerstown Police 
Department @ 240-313-4345
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The Family Self-Sufficiency (FSS) Program is a 
voluntary program designed to provide individual 

case management services to residents of 
Public Housing and the Housing Choice Voucher 

Programs for the purpose of achieving self-
sufficiency.  Goals are established based on 

the individual’s needs.  Individuals and families 
who have an interest in learning more about the 
Family Self-Sufficiency Program may contact an 

FSS Coodinator.

Call 301-733-6911

Kelly Mills, kmills@hagerstownha.com, ext. 158

Pamela Schnebly, pschnebly@hagerstownha.
com, ext. 167

Tacy Myers, tmyers@hagerstownha.com, ext. 
157

   

Family Self-Sufficiency Program

During this enrollment time anyone with a Part 
D prescription drug plan can switch to a new 

Part D plan.

Part D insurance companies can make                              
changes to your plans formulary from year to                         
year. Given these possible changes it is a good 

idea to re-evaluate your plan yearly to make sure        
it still meets your needs.

If you would like assistance reviewing your Part 
D Prescription Drug plan, contact the Resident                   
Services Department and we will be happy to 

schedule an appointment for you. 

Medicare Part D

Oct. 15- Dec. 7
Open Enrollment

Call 301.733.6911                                                                                                     

Deena Holder ext. 163
Heather Nutter ext. 170
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Family Self-Sufficiency Program

Applications are due to 
PHADA by: January 28, 2022

Please be courteous of your neighbors 
and remember that per your lease there 

is to be no smoking inside your unit 
or on the balcony.  Throwing smoking 

materials off of the balcony can cause a 
fire hazard or injury to others!

 

                                                                                            
Numbers To Know 

  

Hagerstown Housing 
Main Phone Number 
 301.733.6911                         
Maintenance 
Department  
 301.733.6916                               
Security Supervisor 
 301.730.2096 
 Resident Services                 
Department 
 Dianne Rudisill ext. 125 
 Deena Holder ext. 163 
 Heather Nutter ext. 170 
 Tacy Myers ext. 157 
 Kelly Mills ext. 158                                
Pam Schnebly ext. 167                         
Trey King ext. 171 
 

 
     Resources 
Child Protective 
Services 
240.420.2100 
Narcotic Task 
Force 
301.791.3205 
Non-Emergency 
Police 
240.313.4345 
Poison Control 
Center 
800.222.1222 
USDA Hotline 
888.674.6854 
Adult Protective 
Services 
240.420.2155 
HUD: Fair 
Housing 
1.800.669.9777 
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Slippery When “Cold”
Please use caution when traveling outside of the 
building during the extreme cold days of winter.   
Periods of sun cause the snow/ice to melt and then 
refreeze later creating instant patches of ice.  Take 
the extra time to avoid such areas for your safety

Heating Season
Before you call Maintenance for service on your 
heat this season, make sure the room temperature 
is below 66 degrees.  The room temperature must 
drop to 66 or below for the heat to come on.  If the 
temperature in your unit is 66 degrees or above 
and you call for service, you will be charged for the 
call.  Over time callouts are very expensive and you 
can avoid these charges (minimum of $97.08) by 
checking the temperature before you call.  Do not 
force the thermostat beyond the limit on the dial.  
Broken thermostats are charged to the resident.  
Keep your windows locked as this provides a much 
better seal & reduces air leakage.

Remember, using your oven or stove as a heat 
source is dangerous and a lease violation.  This 
not only poses a serious health risk to you but 
also will result in damage to your appliance 
(melted knobs) for which you will be charged.  

FROM MAINTENANCE

Daylight 
Savings Time 
to Fall Back 

2021 is Sunday, 
November 7th @ 

2:00 am 

The Hagerstown Housing Authority                                                                                        
will be closed November 11th in 
observance of Veteran’s Day &                                                                      

November 25th & 26th in                                                                                
observance of Thanksgiving

Pest Control Schedule for 
November

11/03/2021 CW Brooks & Common Spaces
11/03/2021 PT: G16-G29, 113-127
11/04/2021 WTA: 201-214
11/10/2021 PT: 101-112, 216-232
11/11/2021 WTA: 215-216, 301-311
11/17/2021 PT: 201-215, 320-331
11/18/2021 WTA: 312-316, 401-408
11/24/2021 PT: 301-319, 425-432

WTA: 409-417, 501-504

WCHS Meals for Paws food drop 
will be on Friday November 26th 

between 9-9:30 am at Potomac 
Towers, CW Brooks, and Walnut 

Towers


